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TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Carla Byrne, Executive Director of Career & Technical Education 
 
SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF PERMIAN AND 

ODESSA HIGH SCHOOL ATC CULINARY ARTS STUDENTS’ 
OVERSEAS TRAVEL TO GREECE 

 
DATE: April 16, 2019         
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Career & Technical Education Department at CTE @ NTO requests approval for 
Culinary Arts students from Odessa High School and Permian High School to attend a 
culinary excursion through Greece, June 5-14, 2019. The trip provides students the 
opportunity to experience the various cultures, resulting in collaboration and global 
competence.  
 
 
 
 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
Administrative Recommendation: 
 
Approval of Permian and Odessa High School ATC Culinary Arts Students’ Overseas 
travel to Greece.   
 
 


